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UCP of Long Island Welcomes New  
Director of Educational Services 

 
Hauppauge, NY (September 21, 2017) - UCP of Long Island is pleased 
to announce the appointment of Ingrid Trouvé as the Director of 
Educational Services/Principal of The Children’s Center. Ingrid will be 
responsible for the day-to-day operations of the center’s educational 
program. 

“I am so thrilled to join this incredible organization,” said Mrs. Trouvé, a 
resident of Sayville, NY. “I am looking forward to using my experience in 
the education field to enhance our mission and to positively impact the 
lives of the wonderful children we serve.”  

Before joining the staff of UCP, Ingrid was the Preschool Special Education Coordinator at Alternatives 
for Children in East Setauket, NY. Ingrid also has prior experience with Just Kids Early Childhood Center 
in Middle Island, NY.  

“I am pleased to welcome Ingrid to the UCP of Long Island family,” said Stephen H. Friedman, President 
& CEO. “I am confident that her extensive experience in the education sector will benefit the agency and 
the children we serve.”  

Ingrid received a Bachelor of Science in Elementary Education and a Masters of Science in Special 
Education from Long Island University. She attended SUNY at Stony Brook where she received an 
Advanced Certificate in School District Administration and School Administration and Supervision. 

 
For  over  65  years,  UCP  of  Long  Island  has  been  committed  to  advancing  the  independence,  productivity  and  full  citizenship  of  people  with 

disabilities  by  creating  Life Without  Limits.  UCP  of  Long  Island  provides  programs  and  services  to  children  and  adults  with  disabilities.   The 

Children’s Center at UCP of Long  Island offers early  intervention, preschool and school aged programs.  The agency provides Adult Day services 

which  include Day Treatment, Day Habilitation and Respite programs, as well as  job training and placement services.   In addition, UCP of Long 

Island has 31 residences and a 12‐unit apartment complex in Suffolk County. For information on UCP of Long Island programs and services, please 

visit ucp‐li org


